
Fiona Dickie urges tenants to provide
evidence relevant to the investigation
into Star Pubs & Bars

[unable to retrieve full-text content]Fiona Dickie, the DPCA, has produced a
short video urging tenants and interested parties to provide evidence to the
PCA to support its investigation into the pub-owning business
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